
Special Board Meeting June 28 
 

This meeting will be canceled if the District receives information regarding additional school 

funding prior to the regularly scheduled board meeting (June 26).  If the District receives this 

information, it will be shared with the public and notice of the cancellation will also be provided 

via the website, Facebook and email. 


